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Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attn: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager
-

Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Examinations at the Washington Nuclear Plant No. 2

On November 6-8, 1984, the NRC administered examinations to employees of your
company who had applied for licenses to operate your Washington Nuclear Plant
No. 2. At the conclusion of the examinations, the examination questions and

preliminary findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified
| in the enclosed examination report 50-397/0L-84-03.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

M n m;ccd ,
J. L e

R. J. Pate, Chief
Reactor Safety Branch
Division of Reactor Safety & Projects

Enclosures:
1. Examination Report
2. Examination (s) and Answer Key (s) (SRO/RO)

cc (w/o enclosures):
John Wyrick, WPPSS

| A. Toth, Sr. Resident Inspector
| B. Boger, OLB Branch Chief
j J. Elin, RV OL Section Chief (Acting)

R. Muscat, Licensing Assistant
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